
Attention Parents and Guardians: 

Boushall Middle School's  Practice SOL 

Direct Writing and Multiple Choice Test for 

8th Grade students will be given on January 

8-9, 2015.  

Please discuss the following test strategies 

with your child: 

 Get a good night's rest. 

 Eat a good breakfast. 

 Be at school by 8:00 A.M. 

 Stress the importance of doing well on the 

SOL's. 

 Take your time and keep a steady pace. 

 Remember, you know the information; you will 

be successful.  
Parents, you are the key to helping your child have 

a positive testing experience. Let him or her know 

your expectations. Middle School Counts!  


